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EHMA CRISIS QUESTIONNAIRE

The European Health Management Association launched a “crisis questionnaire” with the aim to
create better understanding of the impact that the financial crisis is having on health care. In
particular we are seeking to understand at which tier of service (national, regional or
organisational) these decisions are made, i.e. does each healthcare provider make the savings
necessary to cope with the budgetary constraints based on their own understanding of the
population needs or is there a (regional or national) policy framework to guide organisations and
units, for example reducing the availability of some services or procedures.

To respond to the questionnaire, please click here for questions and guidelines. We encourage
all EHMA members to participate to make findings and lessons as valuable as possible!
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